August 9, 1968

Dr. James Sutherland
402 B Third St.
Flint, Michigan

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

We were very happy to receive, through Mr. Hrach
Kazarian, your gemerous offer of 500 copies of your book,
"The Adventures of an Armenian Boy." I have been reading
wlie¢h considerable interest the copy Mr. Kazariam was kind
enough to leave here, and feel that many others of our people
would find comparable interest im it.

We would be most appreciative of such a domatiom. Per
your request, it would be our intentiomn to sell copies for $8.00
each, for the benefit of the Diocese. We would also make gifts of
a number of copies for special purposes.

Thank you for the gemerosity which prompted this gift,

and the spirit which impelled you to make your story availsble
to others.

Prayerfully yours,

Archbighop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



